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about modding and customizing your
vehicle. An earlier study of a group of

Gambian patients treated for
uncomplicated malaria and admitted to
the hospital reported that the parasite

infecting them were of the same
genotype as found in humans in the
same area \[[@B29]\]. However, one
patient in the current study had both

*PfK13*CAM and *PfK13*K1 alleles. His
infection was characterized by a short

recrudescence period (8 days). In
addition, the allele *PfK13*K1 (just like

*PfK13*CAM) was seen in most genes of
the parasite throughout the

recrudescence period (Figure
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[5](#F5){ref-type="fig"}). The link
between parasite genotype and
recrudescence in our study was

indirect; namely, that recrudescence
was more likely to occur in children
infected by parasites harbouring the

*PfK13*CAM and *PfK13*K1 alleles. For
example, one child harbouring the two
alleles underwent four recrudescences
whereas another child harbouring the

same alleles had only one
recrudescence and two of the

recrudescences (Table [4](#T4){ref-
type="table"}). Another child

harbouring the *PfK13*CAM allele had
three recrudescences whereas the
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other children harbouring the
*PfK13*CAM allele had only one. This

observation lends support to the
hypothesis that children with the two
alleles are more likely to recrudesce
when compared with children with a

single allele. The results of the present
study suggest that allelic polymorphism

of *PfK13*may 6d1f23a050
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